
Water Bottles and Sun Hats
Please make sure your child has a water 

bottle in school everyday and brings a sun 
hat on sunny days. 

Your child will be coming home 
with their homework on a 

Monday to be returned for the 
following Friday. The 

homework will vary depending 
on what work we are doing in 
class. We appreciate all your 

support in this.

Thank you for your continued support. 
If you have any questions or concerns 

then please do not hesitate to speak to 
Mr Cobbe and Mrs Salmeron

Year 4 Class Teachers

Twitter/X
Keep a look out on 

the school website and our twitter 
account: @WelbeckPS

for updates on your child’s 
activities in class and for school 

information. 

Attendance
Thank you  for all your 
support in this area. Please 
remember that school is 
open from 8:40am and the 
register will be taken at 
8.45am. If your child is in a 
phonics group, then please 
have them at school at 
8.40am ready for their early 
phonics. The school day 
finishes at 3:15pm.

Times Tables

Welcome to the Summer Term!

Year 4CS

Mondays & Tuesdays
We have P.E on Mondays and Tuesdays 
will go out for extra  running sessions 
during the week, so please make sure 

your child has their full P.E kit in school 
all week.

P.E

Our history topic this term is the
Vikings! We will be exploring who
the Vikings were, where they
came from, why they invaded and
settled in England and we will be
learning about famous Vikings. We
will also be learning about the
Vikings though English and
completing work based on
Beowulf, an epic poem!

We will be learning about Forces
and Magnets in Science this term
too, and after the half-term our
topic will be Orienteering and
Exploring.

Spellings
Children will be given 

spellings in their reading 
diaries and will be tested on a 

Friday. Please help them to 
learn and practise these.

Reading 
Corner

We will be reading 
BEOWULF in class as part 

of our Viking topic.

Please read with your
child at least 4 times a week and 

remember to sign their reading diary so 
they can receive a reading reward each 

week!

Year 4s need to know ALL their times tables by 
the end of the year and will have a National 

Tables Test this term. Please encourage them 
to work on speed and accuracy at home.

They all have a log on to: www.ttrockstars.com
talkingtimestables.uk is also a great site.

We are really excited to go 
to Perlethorpe on the 30th

April to help bring our 
Viking topic to life. Please 

remember to book your child 
on to the trip on Arbor.

Class Trip!

http://www.ttrockstars.com/

